St. Cecilia's Catholic Infant & Nursery School Newsletter September/October 2018

Welcome Back

Welcome back to all of our returning children and to our new starters in

Nursery and Reception. As ever the children have returned full of energy and look very smart in their new uniforms.

Well done everyone!

Home Visits

A big thank you to all parents and children who made Nursery staff feel so welcome in their home visits. We are so proud of how well new children have settled into Nursery. Well done our returning children who are doing a great job of making new friends!

New Reception Intake

A huge well done to all the children, parents/carers and staff in Reception. The children have settled extremely well to the routines and environment and are a credit to you all.

Rock Steady Music School

Our KS1 children enjoyed a visit from the Rock Steady Music School. Sam, the instrumentalist played guitar, drums and keyboard to songs the children could sing along to. They clapped to the beat and we saw some excellent air guitars!

New Kitchen Staff

Our new Cook Mrs Woods and Assistant Cook Mrs Porter have settled into our school very well. They have played a big part in settling our Reception children for dinners with their wide variety of tasty, delicious menus and patience. Thank you! Parents, if your child usually has a packed lunch please encourage them to try a free delicious school meal. The new menus contain a wide variety of seasonal hot and cold dishes for the children to freely choose from, they won't be disappointed!

Menus are available on our website or a paper copy can be obtained from the school office.



Reception Class Application 2019

If your child is eligible for Reception class in September 2019 please ensure that you apply online for a school place at:

liverpool.gov.uk/admissions by the closing date of 15th January 2019. Failure to do so may result in your child not being offered a place in our school.

Child Friendly City

Liverpool City Council has produced a short survey to gather the views of children across our city on what a child friendly city means to them. To access the survey please go to;

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/childfriendlyliv **erpool** there is a link on our website.

The Giants Return

The Giants are coming to Liverpool for their third visit to the city from Thursday 4th October to Sunday 7th October 2018.

In previous years, for Sea Odyssey in 2012 and Memories of August 1914 in 2014.

Make sure to check the local news for the route and timings so you can plan your visit to see the enormous puppets as they make their way around Liverpool as well as a trip to the Wirral.

There is a link on our website to show road closures over the period of their visit.



Twitter

Follow us on Twitter for our latest news and upcoming events....@StCeciliasInf



We finish school for half term on Friday 19th October at 3:00pm.

Monday 29th October is an Inset day and children do not attend.

